Head of Judiciary
Gholamhossein Mohseni Ejei
c/o Embassy of Iran to the European Union
Avenue Franklin Roosevelt No. 15
1050 Brüssel

BELGIEN



– Mehran Raoof –



Dear Head of Judiciary,

I am very concerned about the situation of Mehran Raoof, who has been under arrest since 2020. I consider him as a political prisoner and therefore would like to urge you to release him as soon as possible. This should be easily possible because on April 16, he has completed one third of his sentence, so the remaining term can be commuted into probation time.

Sincerely
